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Jacob Gemma

From: NEVYAN  MARKOV < >
Sent: 01 July 2019 10:25
To: Lewis Gareth (Op Property)
Cc: Richard Morris; Williams Tim
Subject: Re: Track Renewal at Harrington Road

Gareth,  
I’ve tried to call you. Could you call me back in  to discuss the schedule of conditions ? 
Regards, 

Nevyan Markov for and on behalf of MARKOV’S Signature Limited  

On 28 Jun 2019, at 15:34, Lewis Gareth (Op Property) @tfl.gov.uk> wrote: 

Nevyan 
Thanks for getting back to me. Unfortunately we cannot make those times, I am waiting to 
hear from others as to available slots in the week commencing 8th July. 
Tim or I will get back to you. 
Thanks again, 
Gareth 
Gareth Lewis  l Operational Property Manager l Operational Property | 
Estates Management 

 (auto ) | Mobile:  
5th Floor, South Wing, 55 Broadway, London, SW1H 0BD | Email: @tfl.gov.uk  

From: NEVYAN MARKOV >  
Sent: 28 June 2019 10:51 
To: Lewis Gareth (Op Property) < @tfl.gov.uk> 
Cc: Richard Morris < @mail.com>; Williams Tim @tfl.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Track Renewal at Harrington Road 
Lewis,  
I am happy to attend next week. 
I can do Monday from 8-10 am and then after Wed. 
Richard , would you like to come as well ? 
Regards, 
Nevyan Markov for and on behalf of MARKOV’S Signature Limited  

On 28 Jun 2019, at 10:42, Lewis Gareth (Op Property) < @tfl.gov.uk> wrote: 

Nevyan, Richard 
I appreciate we do need to produce a schedule of condition in order to 
address the appropriate level of reinstatement following London Trams’ 
occupation of the site. 
It would be helpful if you were in attendance when we take photographs, etc., 
on site so that we can all appreciate what is there now and what level of 
reinstatement is appropriate. Could you please let me have suitable times in 
the week commencing 1st July and 8th July when we can meet at Harrington 
Road. I am away from the office next week but if you copy in Tim, he will 
agree a date with you so that we can progress the issue as soon as possible. 
Thanks, 
Gareth 
Gareth Lewis  l Operational Property Manager l 
Operational Property | Estates Management 

 (auto ) | Mobile:  
5th Floor, South Wing, 55 Broadway, London, SW1H 0BD | Email: 

@tfl.gov.uk  
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**************************************************************
********************* 

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have 
received this email in error, please notify us immediately at 
postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error, 
please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. 
Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality 
or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached files.  

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 55 
Broadway, London, SW1H 0DB. Further information about Transport for 
London’s subsidiary companies can be found on the following link: 
http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/ 

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, 
recipients are advised to carry out their own virus check before opening any 
attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or damage which may be 
caused by viruses. 

**************************************************************
********************* 

Click here to report this email as SPAM. 




